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We definitely love living on the water.  Since we are both on fixed incomes, rent 

increases are very difficult for us at this point in time.  It would be devestating if we 

have to leave our home due to rent increases.  We already pay $908 a month!   The 

owners of this marina live a lavish life, and I know for a fact that they make plenty of 

money from our rents.  Thank you for your hard work in helping us!  There is no place 

like home ( and an affordable one at that.) 


